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School of Medicine Medicaid Administrator Nominated to National Organization 

Lynette Hein, medical school information 
September 25, 1992 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Pamela M. Ball, M.H.A., R.N., was recently nominated to the American College of 

Health Care Executives. Ball is the local administrator for the Medicaid Enrolled Health 

Plan of the University of Nevada School of Medicine in Las Vegas. 

Having achieved nominee status, the first level of professional achievement in the 

organization, Ball will be required to demonstrate her educational preparation and 

commitment to the health care field through an extensive application process. Ball will 

then be able to achieve membership status after a period of continued professional 

development. 

The 25,000-member American College of Health Care Executives, based in 

Chicago, is an international professional society that aims to enhance excellence in health 

care management by providing comprehensive programs in credentialing, self­

assessment, education, career counseling, publications, research and public policy. 
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